
 
 

 
PROJECT NOTIFICATION 

Water Tower Rehabilitation  
 
Date: June 10th, 2022   

 
To: Property Owner, and/or Tenant  
 
The Town of the Deep River will be proceeding with the Rehabilitation of the Water Tower.   
 
It is anticipated that the project construction will be commencing in July 2022 and be completed by 
the end of 2022. 
 
Common with any construction project, some inconveniences may occur.  Every effort possible will be 
taken in order to minimize these inconveniences to you and/or your business.   
 
Typical inconveniences could include, but not limited to additional traffic including heavy machinery 
and Noise disruptions. 
 
Town Staff and contractors will be using Rutherford Avenue for access to the project site.  There will 
be no interruption to roadways, parking, property, pedestrian access or waste collection that is 
expected in the duration of this project.  
 
Should you have any questions or concerns at this time, please do not hesitate to contact the 
undersigned. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
David McCarthy 
Infrastructure & Contract Manager 
613-584-2000 ext. 112  
dmccarthy@deepriver.ca    
 
Please Note: that although the Town will make every effort to notify any and all tenants residing 
within a given property, it is the sole responsibility of the registered property owner and/or landlord 
to ensure that all their tenants are made aware of this notice. 
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